Sarah O'Connell

Subject: FW: Event Exemption to Noise By-Law

From: Rachel Thorn

Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 7:12 AM

To: Ann Rooth

Cc: Courtney Boyd

Subject: Re: Event Exemption to Noise By-Law

Mayor Andy Letham & Members of Council
City of Kawartha Lakes

26 Francis Street, 1st Floor

Lindsay, ON K9V 5R8

Dear Mayor Andy Letham & Members of Council

| represent the Woodville Curling Club and would like to be exempted from the Noise By-Law for the Date of
July 5th & 6th, 2019, as we will be hosting a Beer Garden and BBQ on our property. This is a community event
held yearly were all is welcomed to enjoy the summer season and good fellowship. | request the exemption as
our Beer Garden & BBQ goes past the Noise By-Laws.

Location: At the Woodbville Curling Club, East side outside
112 Argyle Street, Woodville, Ontario

Time:
July 5th from 5pm - 1am (could have a short time due to weather)
July 6th from 11am - 8pm (could have a shorter time due to weather)

Have your neighbours been notified of the event? .

Yes, The Woodville Curling Club's direct neighbours: to the east is the Kawartha Lakes - Woodville Public Park,
to the west is the Woodville Elementary Public School. Adjacent neighbours will be notified by either: a
newsletter, social media, email, or by a face-to-face conservation.

Is there a local cottage association in the area? If yes, have they been notified?
No, there is no local cottage association.

Will you have live music during the event?
No, we don't provide any music.

Please consider our request and thank-you for your time. | hope this is better.
Thanks,
Rachel Thorn



